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Oregon has too much unaccountable government already. 

We have no idea where the money actually gets spent. 

The "sin" tax being put on alcohol will make alcohol more 

expensive, but the poor will purchase it anyway, and do  

without something else they need, or deny their children, 

because of the addictive nature of alcohol. 

 

We need less government.  USA was built on the idea that 

limited government makes strong families and individuals, 

and taxes should be used for the good of people, not put 

into slush funds which are used to intimidate and tyrannize  

people.   

 

America needs to function more like liberty and less like 

the cartels. 

 

No new taxes!  No new task forces! 


